
 
No need to put off spring cleaning, get some done over April vacation. 
 
Donate your extra stuff to the Pine Grove School Yard Sale Fundraiser. 
 
Proceeds go toward the cost of the 5th grade environmental camp. 
 
Yard Sale will be on June 3 from 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 
 
Drop-offs will be on June 1 12:00 PM – 6:00 PM 
                                June 2  9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
 
Some suggestions are: 
Household Goods, Clothes, Books, Tools, 
Toys/Games/Puzzles, Furniture, Baby Items, Jewelry, 
CDs, DVDs, Computer Software 
 
Please Note: We cannot accept the following: 
Large Appliances(i.e. Refrigerators, Washers, etc), 
Exercise Equipment, Car Seats and Stuffed Animals 
 
Newer (Within 5 years) Computers and TVs  will be accepted only if they can be 
returned if they don’t sell. 
 
We are also trying to organize a Electronics Recycling day on June 2.  
More details to follow. 
 
Any questions call: 
Veronica Buczala (978) 948-5539 or email cvbuczala@comcast.net 
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